
Kimberly School District #414 

REGULAR BOARD MEETING FY26 

TUESDAY, AUGUST 19, 2025 

10B8 MEETING ON ZOOM 

*************************************************************** 

It has been requested that the Board revisit the practice of offering school board meetings via 
Zoom. Specifically, discussion is needed on whether to continue providing full Zoom access to 
the public or to limit its use to individuals who are presenting remotely or who have made a 
specific request in advance. While Zoom has increased accessibility and participation, there 
have also been instances of disruptions from virtual attendees that have interfered with the 
flow and decorum of the meetings. 


